
 

 
 
 

 

Message from the Chair of Governors  

                       4th July 2024 

Dear Applicant,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at New Moston Primary School, we believe the 

successful candidate will be joining a truly inclusive and happy school.  

New Moston is a primary school which matters a great deal to the community. It is vital that we appoint the 

right person for this role.  

The Governing Body is keen to appoint an individual who is committed to our values and will build on the 

current good practice being carried out. We pride ourselves on driving standards up whilst children enjoy 

achievement and learn in a safe and stimulating environment. 

We have made and continue to make improvements in the way our school operates and we are now looking 

for an inspirational and decisive leader to take us to the next level. The Governing Body are committed to 

supporting our new Headteacher to deliver excellence in all areas of school life 

We currently have a roll of 570 across EYFS, KS1 and KS2. We are proud to offer unique support and 

learning opportunities to all of our children throughout our school. 

There’s no doubt this will be a challenging and fulfilling role which will offer many opportunities for the 

successful candidate to make a real difference in a school which has great potential. We offer a warm, caring 

and welcoming environment with committed staff, encouraging governors and, most of all, receptive children 

who want to learn and succeed 

Enclosed is the Job Description and Person Specification, which provides more details about the role and 

interested candidates are invited to visit the school. Visits will take place week commencing 9TH September 

2024 please email t.vanoss@newmoston.manchester.sch.uk to book a time slot. 

Once again, I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for the interest you have shown in our school 

and this pivotal role. Should you have any queries in the meantime, please direct them to:  

 

Yours faithfully 

Delia Edwards  

 

Delia Edwards 

Chair of Governing body 
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